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February 12, 2024

Hello Cook families,

We are thrilled to announce that we will be selling our Cook Spirit Wear again. We have been making an order every other school year, so I know that many of you are excited to have some new Cook Cougar merchandise!

	
Sales open on School Cash Online as of today – February 12th

Sales close on School Cash Online on February 26th

https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/




This is the only time to order as we will not be offering sales again until 2025-2026.

All sales are FINAL, so please be sure to order the accurate size.

Attached you will find measurement charts for t-shirts, long-sleeved shirts and pullover hoodies. We will also be selling lanyards this year.

Sample sizes will be available for you to try on at the school near the front office. We have chosen dates during Parent-Teacher Conferences to try and support families who will already be onsite meeting with their child’s teacher:

• Tuesday, February 13th		2:45 – 4:00pm
• Wednesday, February 14th		2:45 – 3:15pm
• Thursday, February 15th		12:00 – 4:00pm


Prices, sizes, and images of the spirit wear is found on our School Cash Online.

We hope to see our community wearing their new spirit wear with pride!
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